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Dear Parent/carer 
 

FILM NIGHT 
 
 

On Monday 18th December we will be holding an after school film night.  Children will stay in 
their classrooms and will be able to watch an age appropriate film. 
 
Children can bring a blanket and there will be hot dogs and hot chocolate while they are 
watching the film. 
 
The film night will start at 3.15pm and finish at 4.15pm.  The children will exit through their 
normal exit point.   
 
If your child would like to take part in this event, a ticket which will cost £2.00, can be 
purchased on Parentmail.  Tickets will be on sale until THURSDAY 14TH DECEMBER. 
 
Year 5 & Year 6 – If your child walks home but you would collect them at 4.15pm please 
inform the office by 3pm on Thursday 14th December. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
 
 
Mrs P Marshall 
Deputy Head 
 

 
 
Childs Name :  __________________________________________Class :  _______________ 
 
I give permission for my child to walk home at 4.15pm after the film night ends. 
 
Signed:  _______________________________________________________Parent/carer 
 
 
 


